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THE KIMBROOK 
Welcome to your Kimbrook Newsletter 

We are excited to announce the first 
publication of “The Kimbrook”. Our 
community Newsletter. We intend to publish 
monthly as a way to communicate what’s 
happening in and around the Kimbrook Manor. 
This is your publication and as such we invite 
your ideas, photo’s and inputs. Please reach out to Gerri or 
Cortney with any suggestions you may have.
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Our Resident Cat 
Sookie taking a 
morning stroll by 
t h e K i m b r o o k 
M a n o r M a i n 
Entrance looking 
for Bob
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The Kimbrook Community Garden Project 
We’ve heard from 
a number of 
residence it would 
be nice to tidy up 
the back area and 
plant a garden. We 
are very pleased to 
announce we will 
be creating a 
community Garden 
in 2020 . 


If you’re interested 
in being involved at any level please mention it to any of the staff. We will 
be having a planning meeting for all those interested in participating 
Wednesday Feb 12th, 12:30 in the Breakfast Room, all those interested 
are welcome. We are looking for ideas and volunteers.


	 - Meeting Wednesday Feb 12th 12:30 in the Breakfast Room -  

We are excited to extend this project to the entire Kimberley Community. 
Anyone interested in volunteering with the project is welcome. We look 
forward to building something beautiful in our community that we can 
enjoy all season long. The first order of business will be what to plant? - 
Vegetables, Flowers, or a combination of both? Anyone with local 
gardening expertise is especially welcome and encouraged to help 
advise when we should start seedlings and plan to be planting outdoors 
in our specific climate.
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Featured Employee: Sarah Grandberg Olson


Sarah started working at the Kimbrook Manor this 
past January as a Dinning Room Server. “I have 
been blessed with the chance to work with such 
amazing people. Everyone has made coming to 
this job enjoyable. And I value each and everyone 
of you. Thank you to everyone for being so 
welcoming and friendly.”  Sarah 


Changes with Shaw - New Cable Boxes will be 
installed the first week of February clearing up any remaining issues. The 
results of the channel vote are in and we will be adding both CNN and 
the History channels ASAP. 


Upcoming Events  

Valentines Day Sock Hop will be held Feb 14th 2-4pm. All Welcome


• Sunday afternoon Non Denomination service coming soon. Please stay 
tuned for more details.


• Lifeline Representive will be on site in the coming month. If you do not 
currently have lifeline we encourage you to attend an information 
session. Dates and Times will be posted on the bulletin board.


• We are looking for ideas for outings. Anyone with suggestions please 
mention them to Abbie. 

Calling all Crib Players - There has been interest in starting a weekly 
crib game. Please look for a sign up sheet and mention any suggestions 
of time of day / evening and day of week to Cortney. We look forward to 
having a new evening activity at the Kimbrook this winter / spring.
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